July 24, 2007

Joe D. Salama, President

S-Works Construction Corporation
310 Barlow Road

Williamsburg, VA 23188

Re:  Recent renovations

Dear Joe,

You were recently contracted to perform renovations/remodel work at the Corporate
Headquarters of International Communications Group, Inc. (ICG). We want to take this
time to thank you and your staff for a very professional and quality job well done.

In looking back over the project, your corporate profile, mission statement and
commitment to your clients state it all. Choosing the right full service general contractor
makes the experience both enjoyable and worthwhile.

You went out of your way to accommodate our needs by working evenings to preserve
our work area, maintain the flow of our daily operations and to make sure you maintained
a clean environment for the delicate operations performed here at ICG. We applauded
you for accommodating our needs in such a professional manner. We have not
experienced this type of work ethic and cooperation with other companies in the past.

Not only did you start and end the project on time, your cooperation and understanding of
preserving our work environment was never compromised and because of this we never
experienced any down time.

Please feel free to use ICG as a reference. We would certainly welcome the opportunity
to pass along our experience in dealing with you and your staff, and to continue our
relationship with S-Works.

Best regards, )
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